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Description: 32  documents  concerned  with  the  Missionaries'  General  Conference  and
arranged  in  one  section.  (E-2.36  contains  letters  and  reports  from  the
individual  stations;  E-2.37  the  Quarterly  and  Annual  Reports  for  1912)  ;
Allgemeine Brüderkonferenz - minutes and documents from the Missionaries'
Annual  General  Conference  held  in  Duala  in  April  1912;  No.  15:  Spering's
paper  "Should  polygamists  be  baptised?";   Nos.  17-18  Kohl  on  the
relationship between church tax and holy communion; No.  19 is  an answer
to questions concerning the new regulation for Basel Mission congregations
(the  Gemeindeordnung)  from  Inspector  Oettli  in  Basel.  See  also  No.  31
(Various printed sets of Congregational Regulations, 31a-31i) and No. 32; No.
32: the Committee in Basel  gives an answer to the topics discussed during
the Conference
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